
Hello Neighbors! 
 
I just wanted to tell you I completed my spring clean-up today in Eagle Lake.  In total, I collected 12 large, 
heavy bags of trash starting from the east entrance to Eagle Lake by the waterfall on Route 74 and going 
all the way and including the snowplow turn-around and boat launch on the west end.  I will continue to do 
small pick-ups throughout the summer as needed, and would love to enlist your help in doing so.  If you 
are able, just picking up in front of your properties would help greatly.  Also, when you are out in your 
boats, kayaks, etc. bring a bag for collecting floating trash, especially along the shoreline.  Have a great 
summer - should it ever arrive! 
 
All The Best, 
Tonya Whitford Condon 


